
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1935/25-26                                                        17.06.2025 

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 
Greetings from LPS !  

 

Further to the Circular dated 04.06.2025, please be informed that parents are 

welcome to visit the Annual Exhibition-TECCEx.2025 on Thursday, 26th June 

2025 as per the timings given below: 

 

Pre-KG to KG2  : From 11.00 a.m. – 12.30 p.m. 

Gr. 1 to 12   : From 1.00 pm – 2.30 p.m. 

 

Parents who wish to take their child home in the afternoon are requested to inform 

the respective class teacher and the Bus Driver (if availing school transport), by 

24.06.2025.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Annual Exhibition – TECCEx.2025-26 


